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LONGSTREET SUBDIVISION PAVING TO START SOON!! 
 

RE:  MILLING AND PAVING ON LONGSTREET CIRCLE, LONGSTREET 
     COURT AND HOPKINS COURT 

 
WHEN:    ON OR ABOUT JULY 12, 2021  
 
PROJECT LIMITS:    ALL STREETS IN LONGSTREET SUBDIVISION 
 
FUNDING:    2021 LMIG 
 
Garrett Paving Company is under contract with the City of Oxford to mill and 
resurface several city streets 
 
Weather permitting, work will begin on or about July 12, 2021. 
 
The contractor will be working from 8 am until approximately 5 pm each 
day.  Work is expected to be completed by July 15, 2021, weather 
permitting. 
 
All cars must be removed from the road in order for the work to be 
performed. 
 
All driveways will be accessible as this work occurs.  Although delays may 
occur throughout the project, the contractor will strive to keep these delays to 
a minimum as this work proceeds. 
 
The point of contact for Garrett Paving Company will be: 
 Keith Callaway       706.255.1615 
 
The Public Works Director for The City of Oxford is: 
         Jody Reid              404.735.6519 
 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE  

 

 
 


